
From: Vera Maria Bergengruen <vera.m.bergengruen@gmail.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/15/2016 11:44:48 AM
Subject: Hi Chaney - comment on Guantanamo bill?

Hi Chaney,

Sending on personal email because our work Gmail is down - Could I have a comment from Gov. 
Haley about the bill that was passed in the House today to prohibit any transfers of detainees from 
Guantanamo.

This bill would stop any transfer for the remainder of Obama's term. It was cosponsored by SC Reps 
Wilson, Duncan and Sanford.

I know this has been important for her/I covered her when she came to DC to speak on it since 
Charleston's brig was one of the scouted sites.

Thanks!


Vera
(305) 562 0770
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